
WELCOME TO BARROWDEN 

Your welcome pack is provided by Barrowden Parish Council as 
an expression of our hope that you will find your move to the 
village to be a very positive experience where you will enjoy the 
life of an active vibrant community. 

We have endeavoured to include much information that will be 
useful but, as to be expected, there will be other things that you 
would appreciate knowing. The person who delivered this to you 
will be happy to advise or suggest you who need to contact. 

Village organisations are pleased to welcome new members.  
Some newcomers have found that being a shop volunteer has 
been an excellent way of getting to know people and making new 
friends. The shop gardening team always welcomes extra help. 
The cricket club young players training is proving popular. We 
hope that whichever organisation you go to will make you very 
welcome. Many organisations are combined with our 
neighbouring village of Wakerley less than a mile across the river 
Welland.    

You are arriving in Barrowden at a time when much thought is 
being given to ways of improving community facilities. It is an 
exciting new venture for all ages.  

WELCOME 

Gordon Brown, Chairman Barrowden Parish Council 

Planning information 

Barrowden is a conservation village which has a range of listed 
buildings and open spaces. The village greens, village pond, mill 
pond and trees are valued features of the village.  If you want to 
make any external changes to your home or garden it is wise to 
consult Rutland County Council pre-planning advice service 
before submitting any formal planning application. Information 
can be found at: 
 https://www.rutland.gov.uk/my-services/planning-and-building-
control/planning/conservation-areas/ 


